
The City of Irvine, in partnership with the City of Tustin, 
is leading the Harvard Safety Improvements Project 
to enhance safety, accessibility, and mobility along 
Harvard Avenue between Irvine Center Drive and 
Walnut Avenue. Located in a residential area near parks 
and trail systems, the project will improve circulation 
and expand transportation options for cyclists and 
pedestrians.

Project Benefits

•	 Traffic calming measures to reduce speeding and 
enhance safety for all users

•	 Upgraded pedestrian infrastructure, including 
crosswalks and sidewalks

•	 New bike lanes to support safe, active 
transportation

•	 Railroad crossing improvements for better 
pedestrian and vehicle flow

•	 Expanded trail connections to promote recreation 
and non-motorized travel

Primary project focus area: approximately ¼ mile from 
the project corridor

For more information, contact:
Christina Rahmani, City of Irvine
crahmani@cityofirvine.org

Project Timeline 
•	 Summer 2025 — Develop preliminary 

alternative designs

•	 Fall 2025 — Gather community input on 
alternatives

•	 Winter 2025 — Select preferred alternative 
and begin environmental clearance

•	 Spring 2026 — Begin final engineering 
design

•	 Spring 2027 — Begin construction

 
Get Involved

Community participation is key to the success 
of this project.

•	 Attend the Community Workshop on 
Tuesday, September 23, from 5–7 p.m. at 
Harvard Community Center

•	 Follow the City of Irvine on social media for 
updates and event announcements
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Learn more at cityofirvine.org/harvard-safety-improvements


